

901 K STREET, NW SUITE 900 WASHINGTON, D.C. 20001

PHONE: 202.508.3400 FAX: 202.508.3402

www.bakerdonelson.com

STEVEN M. HYJEK

Direct Dial: 202.508.3470

Direct Fax: 202.220.2270

E-Mail Address: shyjekt@bakerdonelson.com

October 27, 2014

Mr. Brent Stoddard Director of Intergovernmental Programs City of Glendale 5850 W. Glendale Ave., Suite 464 Glendale, AZ 85301

Dear Mr. Stoddard:

The purpose of this letter is to confirm our commitment to extending our contract, in its current form, for 12 months effective January 1, 2015, subject to approval of a contract extension by the West Valley Partners.

I will continue to be primarily responsible for assisting the West Valley Partners with its federal public policy matters as engaged herein. Effective January 1, 2015, we will continue forward with the terms and conditions currently in the contract through December 31, 2015.

We look forward to continuing our work with you and remaining a part of the West Valley Partners' team.

Steven M. Hyjek

Very truly yours

Senior Public Policy Advisor